
THE THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY  

IN ORDINARY TIME 
Schedule of Masses, Services and Devotions    

November 4 to November 12, 2017  

Weekend Masses: 
Saturday    Nov   4 VIGIL: THE THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY  

   IN ORDINARY TIME 

STM         4:30pm Weekend Mass Intentions 

Sunday       Nov   5 THE THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY  

                                        IN ORDINARY TIME  

SFC          11am  Weekend Mass Intentions 

Weekday Masses:         
Monday Nov   6 Weekday 

STM 8am People of the Parish  

Tuesday Nov   7 Weekday 

STM 8am Josephine Colby ‘Birthday Memorial’ by Colby Children  

Wednesday Nov   8 Weekday 

No Mass Here 8am- Mass at Mother of Sorrows  

Thursday Nov   9 The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 

No Mass Here 8am- Mass at Mother of Sorrows  

Friday        Nov 10 St. Leo the Great, Pope & Doctor of the Church 

No Mass Here 8am- Mass at Mother of Sorrows 

Weekend Masses: 
Saturday    Nov 11 VIGIL: THE THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY  

   IN ORDINARY TIME 

STM         4:30pm Weekend Mass Intentions 

Sunday       Nov 12 THE THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY  

                                        IN ORDINARY TIME  

SFC          11am  Weekend Mass Intentions 
 

Mass Intentions for Nov 4/5: Jerry Specht by Wife; Dee Marker ‘Birthday 

Memorial’ by Cathy & Tom Cebasek; Anne Gildone by Paula & Ron Roberts; 

Rita Pignotti ‘6th Memorial Anniversary’ by daughter JoAnn & E.G. Colin; 

Augustine Turner by Leonard DiAsio & Family; Kirk-Kelleher Deceased 

Members by Marcella Bittner; Bob Green by Jim & Bernie Miltner; John Morris 

by William & Lynne Hill; Angeline Best ‘Birthday Memorial’ by son, Harold; 

Dina Gestwicki by son, Bobby; Delores Best by Mary Best; Katherine & 

Benjamin Golaszewski by daughters, Agnes Fields & Millie Hall. 
 

Mass Intentions for Nov 11/12: Rosemary Armeni ‘Birthday Memorial’ by 

Family; Peggy Partee by Mother; Anne Gildone by Paula & Ron Roberts; Delores 

J. Best by Martin & Coletta Conoboy; Pat Laughlin by Tom & Cathy Cebasek; 

Louis Mucciarone Family by daughter, Rosie;  Bill & Chuck Calhoun by Rosie. 
 

Vocations This is National Vocation Awareness Week. Let us unite in prayer for 

those who are discerning a call to imitate the humility of Christ as religious 

brothers, sisters, priests or deacons. If you feel God is offering you the grace of a 

vocation to the priesthood or consecrated life, call Fr. Christopher Luoni at 

330/744-8451 or email at cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org. 
 

Liturgical Ministers: Nov 4/5 & Nov 11/12 

4:30pm: Readers: N Iarocci, L Jury Distributors: B BatesB, C CebasekC, N 

BlackC Altar Servers: JD Lazorek, JM Arcaro  
 

11am: Readers: L Webster, B Tack Distributors: R RoachB, J RoachB, F 

HotovecC, T RogersC Altar Servers: J&J Burton, D Pasanen 

 

 

 

 
 

 

***THIS WEEK*** 
Saturday, Nov 4 

Turn Your Clock Back Tonight! 
 

Sunday, Nov 5 
9:15-10:45 Faith Formation Gr 1-8 

9:30am Youth Ministry Coffee House 
 

Tuesday, Nov 7 
6:30-8:30pm RCIA, Parish Office 
 

Wednesday, Nov 8 
8:30-10am Coffee & Scripture Faith 

Discussion, Parish Office 

6-7:30pm Thirsting for Something More, 

Parish Center 

7-8pm SFC Church Open, 

Rosary at 7:30pm 
 

Thursday, Nov 9 
6:30pm Choir Practice, SFC Church 
   

Sunday, Nov 12 
9:15-10:45 Faith Formation Gr 1-8 

9:30am Youth Ministry Coffee House 

9:15am Confirmation Mtg, Parish Center 
 

GOOGLE-a-Song: Each 

week we will publish hymns that you 

may want to look up.  You can 

familiarize yourself with the songs so 

that you may participate more fully in the 

liturgy. For Nov 11/12: I Can Only 

Imagine Millard 
 

Scripture Readings Nov 11/12, 2017 

Wisdom 6:12-16 

1 Thessalonians 4:13-18 

Matthew 25:1-13 

 

Be sure to check out our new Parish 

website:  www.corpuschristiconneaut.org 

 

 

 

 

http://www.corpuschristiconneaut.org/


Stewardship Update 

Last Weekend:   

Sunday $ 4069.50                                          137  Envelopes 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 
 

Stewardship ““Whoever exalts himself will be humbled; but 

whoever humbles himself will be exalted.” - MATTHEW 23:12 

Jesus gave His life to serve, not to be served.  Putting other’s 

needs before our own needs is a sign of becoming a mature 

disciple, of following Jesus’ example.  Humility is really a 

sign of strength.  By putting other’s needs first we declare to 

the world that we are putting our complete trust in God.  

When we align our thoughts and actions with God’s plan for 

us, the result is Joy and Peace. 
 

Through the Sacrament of Baptism we welcome into the 

Christian community Zola Jean Holley, daughter of Derrick 

and Leandra and Miles Knapp son of Dennis and Devon.   
 

Reminder:  Thank you to all who have returned their 

commitment card for our 2017 Increased Offertory Program- 

Faithful Stewards….Sharing our Gifts.    If you have not yet 

responded, please do so by dropping your commitment card 

in the collection basket.  You may also bring it or mail it to 

the Parish Office.  Your response in faith will help to 

enhance our evangelization and outreach programs, expand 

faith formation opportunities for all ages and help to 

maintain our fiscal responsibilities.      
 

2017-2018 Faith Formation Programs for all age groups.  

Faith Formation for Gr. 1-8 is from 9:15-10:45am at the 

Parish Center. You may register your child(ren) on Sunday 

before class or by calling the Parish Office.    

Youth Ministry Coffee House for students Gr. 9-12 is at 

9:30am in the Youth Room at the Parish Center. There are 

also many social and service events throughout the year.  

RCIA for adults interested in becoming Catholic meet at the 

Parish Office.  

Adult Faith Discussion opportunities: 

Thirsting for Something More Wed evenings 6-7:30pm in 

the Adult Faith Formation Room at the Parish Center. The 

Rosary will follow in SFC Church for those interested. 

Coffee and Scripture Discussion Wed mornings 8:30-10am 

(following the 8am Mass at SFC) at the Parish Office.  

FMI on any of these programs call Nick Perkoski at the 

Parish Office, 599-8570. 
 

Collections for Mary’s Kitchen will be once a month 

(excluding December) not twice as announced last week.  We 

serve twice a month Jan-Oct.  The next collection will be the 

weekend of Nov 18/19 for the Thanksgiving and Christmas 

Dinners.  Beginning Jan/2018, the third weekend of the 

month will be the regular collection for Mary’s Kitchen. 
 

Holiday Pie Sale Order 9 inch homemade Cherry or Pumpkin 

pies, $8 each for pick-up at the Parish Center on Tues, Nov 21 

from 3-6pm. Orders due by Mon Nov 13. Call Renea at 812-

2467 or Kathy at 969-0282 to order.  

 

 
 

Our ‘Featured Advertiser’ this week is: 
 

M&M CONSTRUCTION & LANDSCAPING 
Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin! 

 

Wed, Nov 8, the six dioceses of Ohio will join together as one 

spending time in Adoration and prayer before the Blessed 

Sacrament praying specifically for an increase in priestly and 

religious vocations. Adoration for Ashtabula County is 9am at 

St. Andrew in Sheffield. For more locations throughout the 

Diocese see the insert in today’s bulletin. 
 

Touch a life…Become a Hospice Volunteer Hospice of the 

Western Reserve provides compassionate end of life care to 

patients all over northern Ohio. They need your help. 

Opportunities to serve are diverse. Volunteer education is 

held frequently. Teens and those having no contact with 

patients require 4 hours of training, patient care volunteers 

require 16 hours. Hospice will be holding their Warehouse 

Sale Fri, Dec. 1 (8am-4pm) & Sat, Dec 2 (9am-3pm). 

Donations are needed for this sale. FMI on the Warehouse 

Sale or to be a hospice volunteer call 216/255-9090, email 

warehousedonation@hospicewr.org, see the church bulletin 

boards or visit www.hospicewr.org. 
 

News from St. John School:  
1 

Herald Day of Giving is on 

Wed, Nov 15. All donations made to the Herald Fund 

between now and Nov 15 will be matched by friends of Saint 

John. Donate online at sjheralds.org. 
2
 All parents (only) are 

invited to hear Jesse Wineberger, author of the highly-

acclaimed book The Boogeyman Exists and He's in Your 

Child's Backpack on Wed, Nov 15 at 6:30pm at St. 

John School.  As your children travel through the digital 

world they are also going to experience its dangers. Cyber 

bullying, sexting and sexual predation are all realities. Arm 

yourself with knowledge of Internet safety and learn how to 

keep kids safe from the dangers lurking in cyberspace. Free 

daycare will be provided.  
3 

The 23nd Annual Festival of 

Trees is Sat, Nov 25.  $50 for dinner, appetizers, dessert, beer 

and wine, valet parking, raffles and auctions.  A table of 10 

may be purchased for $450.  Tickets are available at the 

school or online at sjheralds.org.  Auction items and sponsors 

needed.  FMI on any of these events, email Christy at 

Christy.kovacs@neomin.org or call 997-5531 ext. 223.   
 

We are wondering if there is interest in bringing back the 

Festival and we’d like your opinion!  Please use the clip-off 

below to express your level of interest.  Or you could email 

Mike Bartone at  mikeb@joslinlandis.com  or call his cell 

phone 814/969-6249.  Be sure to let him know the 

information below.  Let us know your thoughts by the 

weekend of Nov 18/19.   
 

Name____________________________ 
 

I am: 

____ Interested in having the Festival 

____ I am willing to be on the Committee 

____ I am willing to chair a booth 

____I am willing to work at the Festival 
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